
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

   September 21st – 25th, 2015  

Content topics for the week… 

Bible- Abraham and Joseph 

 Test Date: Wed., Sept. 23rd   

 

 Memory Verse: Ephesians 4:32  

 Recite by Wed., Sept. 30th    

 

Math- Lessons 23-26  

See lesson plans for details! 

 Test Date: Wed., September 23rd  

 

Reading- Gus and Grandpa: and the 

 Two-Wheeled Bike 

 Test Date: Friday, Sept. 25th  

 

Grammar- Singular and Plural Nouns 

 Test Date: Friday, Sept. 25th  

 

Science- Ch. 3 Looking at Habitats 

                 Ch. 4 Kinds of Habitats 

 Test Date: TBD 

   

Spelling- Long /a/, ai, ay  

 Test Date: Friday, Sept. 25th  

 
 
 

Other reminders… 

 Elementary Night at the Football Game will 

be Friday, October 2nd. More details 

coming soon from Mrs. Turner.   

 Fall School Holidays are October 12th & 13th.   

 Save the date: Elementary math Night will 

be Thursday, October 15th.  

 PLEASE practice addition and subtraction 

math facts with your child each night. It’s 

very important for them to be memorized!  

Spelling Words 
1. pay         Challenge Words: 

2. mail             11. mailbox 

3. paint      12. highway 

4. day           13. daytime 

5. rain           14. raindrop 

6. stay   15. crayon 

7. sail 

8. way 

9. train 

10. tray  

 

 

Scholastic Books 
Thank you so much for the orders that many of 
you placed this month.  We earned enough credit 

to receive 16 new books for our classroom library. 
I plan to send home an order form most months 
so there will be plenty of chances to order if you 

were unable to do so this time!  

Class DoJo 
You should have received information 

about our new Class DoJo account.  We are 
enjoying using this as a tool for positive 
behavior and behavior that needs some 

work. Students must log into their accounts 
to change their characters.  Parents must 

sign up using your accounts to see and 
receive updates on your child’s behavior. 

Students will accumulate points throughout 
the month.  At the end of each month, 
students will “cash in” their points for 
special rewards within our classroom.  

Please take some time to sign up for your 
account!  I think you will enjoy being able 
to keep up with your child throughout the 

school day!   

Lunch Visitors- The teachers are asking that 
when our students have visitors at lunch to 

please sit a different table than the rest of the 
class. Teachers are having a hard time 
implementing the “red cup” rule of ten 

minutes of no talking. We want you to be able 
to talk with your child while you are here! 


